From: Yeung, Raymond

Sent: 02 February 2018 12:19

To: Planning

Subject: Application 3 Neal's yard 2017/6993/P - objection
Hello,

Can you log this objection aswell please.

Thanks.

Regards

Raymond Yeung MRTPI
Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 4546
Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

From: Paul Hope [mailto:paulghopel @gmail.com]
Sent: 02 February 2018 12:14 PM

To: Yeung, Raymond

Subject: Application 2017/6993/P - objection

Dear Mr Yeung
Please see below an objection to application 2017/6993/P.

Due to the fact that there has been a 60% increase in the number of F&B outlets in Neal’s Yard over the last
two years [ am objecting to the plan to turn Unit 3 into a permanent F&B outlet. This will further upset the
balance and ambience of Neal’s Yard which is rapidly becoming a loud and busy Restaurant zone, which
generates more footfall and food garbage than it can already cope with, as opposed to a balanced spot of
tenants, business, retail, cafes and restaurants - which is the main reason people love the Yard and flock
there.

Kind regards
Paul Hope



